Dear Pete,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the incredible service your firm has provided for the past 25 years.

We continue to select Welch and Rushe because you consistently give us the best in performance — always exceeding our expectations. You not only coordinated and completed the installation of the mechanical piping for both the FDR and WW II Memorials; you made the entire process seem effortless through your personal dedication and attention to detail.

I would highly recommend your firm to any company looking for quality, reliability, and great customer satisfaction. I look forward to our continued partnership in future business relations.

Sincerely,

Jim Walsh

President William V. Walsh Construction Company